
Blair Elementary School 
6551 Lynas Lane, Richmond BC V7C 3K8 

604-668-6330 I blair.sd38.bc.ca 
 
 
 

 

Blair’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG) for Families: 

April 1-5, 2024 

Dear Blair Families, 

Spring Break has arrived, and so has beautiful spring weather!  We have enjoyed a full and engaging 

Term 2 at the school, and on behalf of our staff, we want to thank our parents and caregivers for 

supporting the students through another term of learning!  We appreciate your efforts to help prepare 

the children for school each day.  I also want to recognize the dedicated and hard-working educators at 

Blair, who are tireless in their efforts to provide enriching learning opportunities for our students. 

We hope that our Blair students and their families have a safe and happy Spring Break, with time to rest 

and reflect, and also having fun and enjoyable experiences.  We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 

April 2! -Mr. Livingston 

Notes from the Office: 

A reminder that there is no parking on site is only for staff and construction crew members!  Also, 

please help keep our Drop Off lane clear in the morning by dropping off quickly and not blocking the 

lane. Staff will be onsite to help keep cars moving along. If possible, families are encouraged to park in 

the neighbourhood and walk to school to reduce traffic congestion in the lot. Thank you!  

If your child is going to be absent from school for an extended period of time, contact the office for an 

Extended Absence application form and please let your child’s teacher know. 

Highlights For Next Week Include: 

Monday 

April 1 

• Easter Monday; School Closed 

Tuesday 

April 2 

• First Day Back after Spring Break 
Welcome Back 😊 

Wednesday 

April 3 

 

Thursday 

April 4 

• 12:00 Student Leadership 

 

Friday 

April 5 

 



   

 

 

Upcoming Important Dates and Special Events: 

 

April 9  Kindergarten Hearing Screening 

April 11  Kindergarten, Gr 6/7 Immunization Clinic 

April 24  Term 2 Learning Updates/Report Cards Published 

 

Information Items for Families: 

Our Blair school gardens will be planted very soon!  Please help us take care of our gardens by keeping a 

watchful eye on them during evenings and weekends to prevent theft or vandalism.  Thank you! 

Evidence-Informed Mental Health Resources  

HealthyMindsBC provides evidence-informed prevention and early intervention tools and resources, 

including online learning opportunities. This site is for parents, caregivers, families, educators and other 

professionals to help them support the everyday mental health of children and youth. A series of courses 

that focus on Everyday Anxiety Strategies for Educators (EASE K-7 and 8-12) and Early Years are 

available. The newest course, Walking Alongside Youth with Anxiety (WAY), is designed to build capacity 

and support the foster care providers and out-of-care/kinship care providers who are caring for 

Indigenous and non-Indigenous youth with mild to moderate anxiety.  

 

 

http://healthymindsbc.gov.bc.ca/
https://healthymindsbc.gov.bc.ca/course/educators/
https://healthymindsbc.gov.bc.ca/course/early-years/
https://healthymindsbc.gov.bc.ca/course/caregivers/


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

Thanks to the generous donations from our families and our PAC, Blair now has a new beautiful piano 

to support our music program! 

Ms. Kordyback and Ms. Quan are thrilled to have a new piano in their classroom. They are 
extremely grateful to all the parents and families who donated to make this possible! 
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